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Oct. 23, 2012
Heather Moronez

347 ½ W. 17th St
Dubuque, IA 52001
Dear Heather:

Thank you for your interest in Evergreen’s Master in Teaching Program. We received your inquiry through Evergreen’s Office of Admissions website, and we are sorry for the delay in responding to your catalog request (most requests come through our program website at www.evergreen.edu/mit and are acted on the next day, whereas information from Admissions only comes about once a month). I’ve enclosed our Fall 2013 program catalog. 

We invite you to visit our website at www.evergreen.edu/mit for the most current information. You are welcome to come to email or call me directly if you have program or application questions. 
Best wishes,

Maggie Foran
Associate Director, MiT
Certification Officer
Enc.
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